Are Glock Conversion Devices Legal?

A Glock conversion switch is a part designed and intended for use in converting a semiautomatic
Glock pistol into a machinegun; therefore, it is a “machinegun” as defined in 26 U.S.C. 5845(b).
Glock conversion devices are considered post-May 19, 1986 machineguns and may only be lawfully
possessed by properly licensed Federal Firearms Licensees who have paid the appropriate Special

Occupational Tax (SOT) required of those manufacturing, importing, or dealing in National Firearms
Act (NFA) firearms.

Conversion is fast and simple requiring no technical expertise. Conversion requires removal of the
original polymer slide cover plate and replacing it with the conversion device, typically made of metal.
By switching these plates, which takes less than 60 seconds, the conversion is complete. Conversion
of a Glock pistol will result in a rate of fire of approximately 1200 rounds per minute.

We are aware of other variations of this conversion device. We are also aware that these devices are
available from certain internet sources.






